
 

 

 

Professionalism Award Rubric 
Score  2 (fully meets) 1 (partially meets) 0 (does not meet) 

Accomplishme
nts 

 
Score:______ 

Accomplishments 
were clear, concise 
and detailed 

Accomplishments were 
provided but some detail 
may be missing or unclear 

Accomplishments were not 
provided or lack enough 
details for the awards 
committee to evaluate 

Contributions 
to profession 

 
Score:______ 

Contributions to the 
profession were clear, 
concise and detailed 

Contributions to the 
profession were provided 
but some detail may be 
missing or unclear 

Contributions to the 
profession were not 
provided or lack enough 
details for the awards 
committee to evaluate 

Demonstrations 
of Leadership 

 
Score:______ 

Demonstrations of 
leadership were clear, 
concise and detailed 

Demonstrations of 
leadership were provided 
but some detail may be 
missing or unclear 

Demonstrations of 
leadership were not 
provided or lack enough 
details for the awards 
committee to evaluate 

Inspiring Peers 

Score:______ 

Inspiring peer 
examples were clear, 
concise and detailed 

Inspiring peer examples 
were provided but some 
detail may be missing or 
unclear 

Inspiring peer examples 
were not provided or lack 
enough details for the 
awards committee to 
evaluate 

Constantly 
Learning and 
growing in 
profession 

Score:______ 

Demonstrations of 
learning and growth 
were clear, concise 
and detailed 

Demonstrations of learning 
and growth were provided 
but some detail may be 
missing or unclear 

Demonstrations of learning 
and growth were not 
provided or lack enough 
details for the awards 
committee to evaluate 

Contributing to 
the training and 
development of 
pharmacy 
technicians, 
assistants 
and/or students 

Score:______ 

Contributions to 
training and 
development of 
pharmacy technicians, 
assistants and/or 
students were clear, 
concise and detailed 

Contributions to training 
and development of 
pharmacy technicians, 
assistants and/or students 
were provided but some 
detail may be missing or 
unclear 

Contributions to training 
and development of 
pharmacy technicians, 
assistants and/or students 
were not provided or lack 
enough details for the 
awards committee to 
evaluate 

Letter of 
Support 

 
Score:______  

Letter of support is 
well written and 
detailed.  Provides 
awards committee with 
a detailed list (from 
above criteria) of 
nominee’s 
accomplishments and 

Letter of support provides 
some information, but 
lacks details of the 
nominee's 
accomplishments and 
contributions to the 
profession.  The awards 
committee has limited 

Letter of support does not 
provide any details of 
nominee’s 
accomplishments or 
contributions to the 
profession 



 

contributions to the 
profession 

information to judge 
nominee. 

Overall Score 

 
Score:______ 

   

 


